
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 03 April 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Update – Friday 3rd April 2020 
 

Stay at Home, Protect the NHS, Save Lives. 
 
Thank you again to all our families and students for keeping yourselves and each other safe. This is 
most definitely a community working together to look after each other! 
 
From Monday 6th April 2020, we are relocating the Cabot Learning Federation Easter provision to 
Haywood Village Academy. The provision will be staffed by colleagues from all schools using the 
site – Uphill School, Hans Price Academy, Broadoak Academy as well as Haywood Village 
Academy. This will provide vital childcare for critical workers only, while still reducing staffing levels 
to their minimum to meet the government’s social distancing aims. You will still be able to contact us 
through our usual channels. 
 
You have all been phenomenal at supporting your children adapt to a new way of learning but with 
the Spring break upon us it is time to take a breath! The timetable of online learning will be replaced 
for the next two weeks by the opportunity to rest, recuperate and, to keep those young minds busy, 
an opportunity to engage in our Broadoak Easter Challenge which is attached. We recognise that 
our young people may enjoy staying engaged in learning however there is no compulsion to do so. 
For those who want to take part, we hope you enjoy it and look forward to engaging with you over 
the next two weeks. 
 
For any of our families who have any queries or need support, please contact us at 
parents@broadoakacademy.clf.uk 
 
We will be in touch before the end of the break to set out plans for the coming terms. 
 
Stay safe and look after each other. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K McGillycuddy 
Principal  
Broadoak Academy 
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